NATIONAL PUBLIC SCHOOL
Sadashivanagar

03 June 2024
Dear Mr. Shaun,

On behalf of NPS Sadashivanagar [ would like to take this opportunity to
extend our heartfelt gratitude.

We thank you for conducting the workshop. It dispelled numerous myths
and provided hands-on guidance on detonators, wires, grenades, crude
bombs, and various explosives.

Your insightful, detailed discussions were particularly appreciated.
The engaging and informative presentation -effectively simplified
complex topics.

The information on shock waves and safety measures in dangerous
situations was invaluable. Our team greatly benefited from the
knowledge and skill-set imparted in the workshop.

Once again, we appreciate your expertise and guidance.
Your contribution has been immensely valuable.

Warm Regards,
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